
TOWN OF THORNTOWN 

 

AREA PLANNING COMMISION MEETING 

 

May 13, 2019 

 

The Thorntown Area Planning Commission met on May 13, 2019 at the Town Hall. The meeting 

was called to order at 6:00pm. 

 

 

Present were board members  Melanie Gall, Mark Garing, Don Gray, Shawn McClintock. Angie 

Moody, Jack Pedigo, and Eric Smith. 

 

 

Reports: 

 

 None 

  

Old Business: 

 

 Sign ordinance – research ongoing 

 

 Town zoning maps – Angie still working on it 

 

Habitat for Humanity presented site plans for new home at 521 W Franklin. Permit 

approved. 

 

 

 

New Business: 

 

Jimmy Garza applied for new garage permit at 617 W Main St. Setback requirements in question 

to the east. Tabled per homeowner request. Homeowner will reevaluate location to ensure 

setback requirements. 

 

Cary Goode sought info for building a porch and mini barn at 722 W Franklin St. Both structures 

will be on runners and not permanently attached to main structure. No permit required. 

 

     

Concerns/Comments: 

   

 None 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:37 


